
The Senate bill would cover 100 percent of employers, costing 
$4.1 billion for businesses to set up. However, the White House
draft of the bill exempts employers with less than five employees 
and so would cost considerably less--an estimated $1.7 billion--
while still covering 95 percent of new hires.
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